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To whom it may concern,
 
Please find attached our submission for the Healthy Waterways and Highly Productive Land
Proposals.
 
Kind regards, Emily Hope
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Emily Hope
General manager – Old Road Estate
www.oldroadestate.co.nz
027 234 6050
Facebook - @oldroadestate
Instagram - @oldroadestate
#oldroadestate
 




